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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Commitlee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3561 (6 Lines)

22nd July, 1955,

Dear Sirs,

I am In receipt of your letter of
the 20th instant respecting the liotorship
"AFRICAN QUBEN", the contents of which have been
noted, and in reply I have to acquaint you that
a Certificate for the proposed voyage may be
issued provided that a comprehensive General
Ixamination in accordance with Circular lNo.19859
1s held, all the machinery examined under
working conditions,and the Donkey Boiler Survey
held if the boller 1s to be used on the voyage.

Should you, from your report 170.,111948,
be satisfied, no dry docking will be insisted on
in this instance,

A Loadline Renewal Survey should be held
in conjunction with the General Ixamination and
& short term Certificate lssued for the necessary
period,

I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

C.C.de.

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors
NEW CASTLE-ON-TYNE,
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